
Job Opportunity

Arkansas Blue Cross 

and Blue Shield

Summer Internship, 10 weeks, 
full-time, paid learning 
experience.

To begin May 29 and end on  
August 3, 2018.

Requirements:

- 3.0 GPA
- 2 Recommendation 

letters
- Minimum of Sophomore 

Status
- Six hours of classwork 

in the discipline
- 3.5 GPA for Actuarial 

positions

Application period: September 
1, 2017 through January 31, 
2018.

Positions will be filled in early 
March.

Apply on HireAstate.

Tuesday, December 5, 2017

Study@State

Free Breakfast, 9 to 10 a.m.

Pizza and Snacks, 12 to 1 p.m.

Learning Commons Lounge

End of Semester Schedule

Last day of Class 12/ 4/ 2017

-  

Dead Day 12/ 5/ 2017

-

Finals Scheduled 12/ 6/ 2017 
through 12/ 12/ 2017

-  

Residence Halls Close 12/ 13/ 2017

-

Campus closes 12/ 20/ 2017

-

Classes Resume 01/ 16/ 2018

Monday, December 4, 2017

 MC Graduation Reception

Spring River Room, Student 
Union

6:00 p.m.

Join us as we celebrate 
graduating students from 

underrepresented backgrounds, 
and to wish them well on their 

future endeavors after Arkansas 
State University

For more information, contact 
the MC.

A-State Multicultural Center
Newsletter

@ASTATEMC

Final Newsletter for 2017

Address: P.O. Box 1018
State University, AR 72467
Suite 3003, Student Union

Email: AStateMC@astate.edu
Phone:870-680-4052
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Wrap - Up

EVENT SPOTLIGHT

MC OPPORTUNITIES

MC OPPORTUNITIES

Address: P.O. Box 1018
State University, AR 72467
Suite 3003, Student Union

Email: AStateMC@astate.edu
Phone:870-680-4052

- Have suggestions for us? We'd love to hear them! Let us know!

- Want to suggest a Student or Faculty/ Staff spotlight? Email us!

- Want to advertise an event with  us? Please email Rachel with  

your information.

The semester is winding down, 
and as we look back on the the 
Fall 2017 semester, we are 
most grateful. We are grateful 
for our readership, our 
students, and the support of 
faculty and staff. We thank 
everyone who attended, 
assisted and promoted our 
events this semester. We thank 
the departments who 
collaborated with us. Thank 
you for making this semester, 
the first for our new staff, so 
successful. Look for our next 
newsletter in the new year! 
Happy Holidays!

The Multicultural Center hosted a 
Day of Thanks Dinner for 
students who were on campus the 
week of fall break. During the 
event, we celebrated the 
contributions of indigenous 
people, acknowledged the 
diversity and inclusion present on 
our campus, and fellowshipped 
over food. The event was 
highlighted by the local news as 
they conducted an interview with  
the director and took live video 
shots of students at the event. A 
special thank you to the faculty 
and staff who attended the event, 
your support is always 
appreciated.

A message from the Director

Fall 2017 has been an awesome semester. This semester we have 
collaborated with over 12 departments and organizations to produce over 
20 programs and initiatives to best serve our students and enhance 
understanding of social justice. We are placing some final touches on 
programs for Spring 2018 and we are excited for what is to come.

Dr. Evette L . Allen 

Director
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